
From: 2... 

Sent: Tuesday 26 March 2024 12:44 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: Licence for The Wheatsheaf Inn, Wheatsheaf Inn, Grayswood Road, Haslemere, 

Surrey, GU27 2DE 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Dear Sir / Madam / Licensing Body for Waverley, 

Just a note to say that as a resident of Grayswood Village, we fully support all licensing applications made by the 

Wheatsheaf and all proposed activities at the premises as listed online: 

https: //licensing.waverley.gov.uk/MVM/Online/EGov/License Registers /StdDetails.aspx?PT=&TYPE=LicenceRegister 

<FullDetailsPK&PARAMO=%27WK/202308263%27&PARAM1=0&XSLT=/mvm/SiteF
iles/Skins/Waverley//xsIt/Licensin 

g/LicenceRegistersDetails.xsI&FT=Licence%20Details &LAYOUT=UE&DAURI=EGov 

The village is in great need of the pub which has been closed for many years, creating both an ugly empty space 

beside the road and a void in the village community. | wholeheartedly hope that the pub is allowed to open as soon 

as possible. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 


